
Ehlen Road NE at Butteville Road NE
Marion County

Project Description

We're making safety improvements at the Ehlen 
Road NE and Butteville Road NE intersection.  
  
Estimated Schedule 
Design: 2024-2026 
Construction: 2027

Purpose and Need

We've found that this area has a higher than 
normal frequency or severity of crashes. 
  
Most of these crashes were at an angle or 
happened while turning.

Proposed Solutions 

We're installing a rural, single lane roundabout at 
the intersection of Ehlen Road NE and Butteville 
Road NE.

Anticipated Benefits

Installing a roundabout will make the intersection  
more efficient and safer.  
  
Roundabouts: 
     •  Eliminate some of the conflict points where  
         crashes can occur. 
     •  Reduce the number of crashes that result in  
         injuries. 
     •  Slow traffic going through the intersection. 
     •  Increase fuel efficiency due to reduced stops. 

Estimated Project Cost 

Estimated total cost: $5,734,348

Project area map highlighting the Ehlen Road NE and 
Buteville Road NE intersection.
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